
Wet Signature Form 

Dear Newest Member of Mayo Employees Federal Credit Union (MEFCU): 

Welcome to MEFCU and thank you for trusting us with your financial needs! Though technology allows us 
to interact with our members at new and exciting speeds, there are still instances where we will require 
your “wet signature” for documentation and security purposes. A wet signature implies it is signed 
manually with a pen, versus an electronic or digitally captured signature. This is a security measure for a 
variety of transactions including wire transfers and paper check clearing. 

In the below area, we ask for your signature. Please return this form to MEFCU within 30 days of opening 
your new membership. Please note failure to return this form may result in limitations to your account 
services. You will be asked to sign your membership agreement electronically, through DocuSign, an 
electronic signature platform. A separate email will be sent with directions on how to access that platform. 

The electronic signatures will signify your legal opening of the account, while this wet signature will allow 
MEFCU to securely process certain transactions. 

Sincerely, 

Mayo Employees Federal Credit Union 

 Member Number: _________________________ 

Member Signature: _______________________________ Printed Name: ____________________________ 

Joint Signature: __________________________________ Joint Printed Name: ________________________ 

Your wet signature above will be used for a security comparison for a variety of transactions at MEFCU. 
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